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Our ref: 22632
Date: - 26 June 2024

Dear Mr Ryanﬂ,

Environment Agency’s ongoing failure to ensure that advice received about
the adverse health effects of incinerator emissions was accurate

Thank you for your correspondence of 19 June 2024 addressed to our Chief
Executive, Philip Duffy.

| wonder if you have an email address that we can respond to in future — please do
let us know if you have. Our email address is
CEChaircorrespondence @ environment-agency.gov.uk

Yours sincerely,

X

lan Cable
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